
THE PIOB APPOINTS HÉCTOR LEHUEDÉ AS NEW IESBA
MEMBER

Madrid, 8 June, 2023

The Public Interest Oversight Board (PIOB) has approved the appointment of Héctor
Lehuedé as member of the International Ethics Standards Board for Accountants
(IESBA), effective 1 June 2023, for a three-year term.

This appointment follows the selection process and recommendation by the PIOB
Standard-Setting Board Nominations Committee (SSB NomCo) to fill an unexpected
vacancy on the IESBA following the tragic passing of Board member Brian Friedrich in
January this year.

Mr. Lehuedé has extensive senior experience in Latin America, as well as broad
international experience given his eight years at the OECD. He has expertise in
corporate governance and related areas, including sustainability, regulation of auditors
and tax matters, and has also lectured in accounting and tax.

Gabriela Figueiredo Dias, IESBA Chair stated: “With the expedited appointment of
Héctor Lehuedé by the PIOB, the IESBA Board will be complete again, after the sad
loss suffered in January. This loss meant that IESBA no longer had certain vital
experience and skills on its Board. The expertise that Héctor brings in areas such as
corporate governance, sustainability and tax will help address this and is of utmost
relevance for the IESBA’s strategic projects and direction over the next cycle. I
welcome Héctor and I am delighted to have him on board.”

For more information on:

The PIOB please visit the PIOB website,

The SSB NomCo please visit the SSB Nominations website

The IESBA please visit the IESBA website.
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